
ParentMail Communication – Supporting your Child in their Exams – dated 17 October 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Thank you to all who were able to attend last night. I do hope you found it informative. 
 
For those who were unable to join us and just as a reminder for those that did, please find attached 
the presentation I went through, along with all the handouts. 
 
We really look forward to working with you this year, to ensure the best possible outcomes for your 
child at the end of this academic year. Please do read through the attached documents so that you 
are in the best place to support your child.  
 
If you have any questions relating to this, or anything to do with the support on offer for your child, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Presentation: 
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/a5dfd17b3f.html 
 
Supporting your Child Through Year 11 Study Hints and Tips: 
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/54a5b11b75.html  
 
Revision Guides Information: 
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/67573fae5f.html 
 
Kind regards 
Mr P Toovey 
Assistant Headteacher 
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